
To whom it may concern,  
I support the the proposed amendments to the Family Law Act 1975 to prioritize the safety 

of children in parenting matters where children and families are at risk of violence and abuse.  

  

Please make the necessary changes to protect our precious children. 
  

Thanks so much. 
  

Best Regards 

  

 
Amanda Brewer 


